
 

 

 
 

 
 

LCC STATEMENT – COVID-19 
 
 

Life Community Church- Collin County is committed to your health and 
safety. 
 
We have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and following the 
preventative  recommendations from the Center for Disease Control to 
reduce the spread of the virus. 
 
While we will have service on Sunday at 9:37a.m, we encourage you to 
adhere to the following: 

• Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, 
especially after going to the restroom; before eating; and after blowing 
your nose, coughing, or sneezing. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

• Please stay home if you are sick, have been exposed to someone who is 
sick, or have traveled internationally in the past 14 days. 

• If you have been exposed and/or experiencing symptoms of the virus, 
please contact your doctor for evaluation. 

• Clean frequently touched objects and surfaces using household cleaning 
spray or wipe.  

• Pray for healing. Pray for effective medical solutions. Pray for peace 
everywhere. 

 
As events continue to evolve, we will keep you updated of any changes. 
 

Pastor Chris and the LCC Family 


